
PLEASE

let us know immediately of any address change. We can no longer afford to pursue
you. It costs the Association almost two dollars, after a publication has been
sent to an incorrect address, to find you and send you another copy of the
publication.

EFFECTIVE JANUARY 1972 WE WILL SUSPEND MAILING TO AN INCORRECT ADDRESS. WHEN WE
RECEIVE A CHANGE OF ADDRESS, WE WILL SEND YOU THE BACK PUBLICATIONS IF THEY ARE
AVAILABLE.

WE CANNOT MAKE A CHANGE OF ADDRESS FOR- A MEMBER WHO HAS NOT PAID HIS CURRENT DUES.

Postal costs, printing costs, and labor costs make these decisions necessary. By
making them, we hope to be able to keep membership dues at their level.

The ASA office now has rapid and effective control over the mailing list. If you
are not receiving our publications, please let us know at once.

I This message from the Secretariat accompanied all 1972 dues notices.
I It was not meant to be offensive. If you were offended by it, it
I was not meant for you.
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